
 

              SIREN 
United Communities Fire Department 

7897 Highway 331 Cherry Hill 
UCFD.CA 

 
 
Good Day to all of you in our United Communities. I trust this Siren 
finds you and your loved ones healthy. Our never seen before summer of 
2020 has come to a close as we move into fall. 
 

Comfort Station: due to the lifting of restrictions by the provincial 
government on numbers of people in gatherings the United Communities 
Fire Department will be available as a comfort station during a power 
outage in or community of duration  greater than four hours. Face masks 
and social distancing guidelines will be followed 

 
The United Communities Fire Department Annual General 

Meeting (AGM), usually held in May of each year, was postponed with 
direction from the Municipality that it be pushed to later in the year. The 
latest direction indicated we have our AGM no later than April 2021. To 
that end our AGM will be held on Tuesday the 6th of April 2021. The 
meeting will cover both 2019 and 2020. 

 
The United Communities volunteer firefighters are back to holding 

meetings, practices and maintenance nights on the first 4 Mondays of 
each month. If you would like to see how we operate or are interested in 
joining the department, please drop in. There is an overview of 
recruiting on our website at UCFD.CA.  

http://ucfd.ca/


 
  
Please check the provincial burning website at 

http://novascotia.ca>burnsafe for direction. Please ensure you take 
precautions if you are entitled to burn.   
  
 
Larry Blackler 
Fire Chief 
United Communities Fire Department 
 
 


